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HAUS is preparing for the Holiday Season! 

 

Dear Heidelberg alumni and friends of Heidelberg! 
 

We would like to celebrate the Season in New York:  
 

Sunday, December 5, 2010, 4:30 PM 
 

Adventskaffee und Glühwein 
 

At the brand new Austrian Restaurant 

Edi and the Wolf, 102 Avenue C (@7th Street) New York, NY 10009 

Catch up with old and new friends and fellow Heidelberg University alumni over 
Glühwein, tea and Kaffee und Kuchen, and help plan activities to celebrate Universität 
Heidelberg’s 625th anniversary year that just started at the end of October. We would 
like to establish a community of former Heidelbergers, offer networking opportunities 
and work on scholarships and mentorships for future students. 

Registration fee for the event including Glühwein, Tee, Kaffee und Kuchen is 

$25 for HAUS members and 

$30 for Non members 

Please RSVP by December 2 by registering at https://www.acteva.com/go/HAUS.  

If you prefer to pay by check, please make it out to Heidelberg University Association and mail it to 
Heidelberg University Association, 871 United Nations Plaza, New York, NY 10017 before December 2.  

We look forward to seeing you on December 5! 

Melanie Rolli, MD 
HAUS, Regional Chair New York Metropolitan Area 
 

Erika Jakubassa 
HAUS, Regional Co-Chair New York Metropolitan Area 

ny@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de 

 

To learn more about Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) or to become a HAUS member, 
please go to http://haus.uni-hd.de/en/. 


